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Staffing
We are fully staffed for this year. We are seeking an ECA Treasurer/Secretary for 2025-2026 school year.

Professional Development

Staft will begin working with Curriculum Matrices this week. Curriculum matrices help with scope and sequence, identifying
essential standards, and the overall curriculum mapping process. Shaun Martin, our Curriculum and Instruction Specialist, will
lead PD on this topic.

Advisory Board Meeting and Reception

Fall Advisory Board Meetings will take place on September 18. Advisory Board members will visit classrooms and labs at 1:00 p.m.
to observe and engage with students. After dismissal, instructors will conduct their meetings. At 2:15 p.m., lite refreshments will
be served in The Commons.

Evaluation
Michelle Augustine is wrapping up coaching cycles with teachers in their first 5 years at Central Nine. Joe Preda and Mike
Quaranta began formal observations after Labor Day.

STUDENT SERVICES

Marketing/Recruiting
e 8/8 Commons Dedication Ceremony
o 8/12 Student Orientation Meetings
o 8/23 25-26 Student Application Discussion
e 8/26 Perry Meridian Middle School Google Meeting

We continue to send out our online job board to local companies that are looking to hire students and graduates for part-time and
full-time positions. Opening meetings and the new construction dedication ceremonies were held.

Administration / Student Services Office

We continue to work with the State to refine NLPS standards and course codes with our partner schools. The Fall InNTERS Count
data is being collected. At this point, enrollment remains over 1200. We met to discuss changes to the way we conduct tours in an
effort to minimize class disruptions and to maximize the numbers of student’s partner schools can bring.Tours will be held in an
Open House format over three days in November. Information will be rolled out to Counselors in their September meeting.

Supportive Services

Student Services Coordinators are hosting parent/teacher conferences as the need arises. Ivy Tech and Vincennes University Early
College and Project Excel enrollment were the focus for late August. The Governor’s Work Ethic Certificate Program was rolled out
in August. Student Services Coordinators also continue to work with Resource teachers during case conferences and IEP meetings.




